
From: Robert Thigpen 
Sent: Wednesday, March 15, 2017 4:59 PM 
To: EBSA.FiduciaryRuleExamination 
Subject: RIN 1210-AB79 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
This e-mail is directed towards the DOL to underscore the issues that the recent "fiduciary 
ruling" will have on my business and the problems it will cause for the clients that I serve. As a 
Registered Representative that works on the smaller "Independent" side of the business I am able 
to serve individuals that may not meet the monetary standard to invest with the bigger brokerage 
firms like UBS, Merrill Lynch, Morgan Stanley, etc. This rule immediately will increase the cost 
for investors to gain access to retirement advice, leaving especially the smaller investors (my 
clients) with very few options for retirement help. This rule also pushes toward favoring a 
passive investment strategy rather than depending upon the professional judgement of an 
experienced financial professional (like myself) or even allowing the client themselves to make 
investment decisions with their own money! Along with not allowing clients to make their own 
decisions this rule also will limit or even eliminate the amount of investment choices available. 
Also, if accepted, the ruling will continue to result in other dislocations and disruptions within 
the retirement services industry that will adversely affect investors and, (again) affect the ability 
for Americans to gain access to retirement products, services, and even advice. As a financial 
professional I urge for a review of The Fiduciary Rule. Some new DOL requirements from this 
rule are in direct conflict with both FINRA and SEC rules that are already in place. After reading 
over all of the points listed above; I wonder how something like this can be a positive for our 
industry or the people that we enjoy serving as representative's for everyday? 

Sincerely,  
 
Robert Thigpen  
Hoornstra Financial Group  
727-498-8828 (office)  
727-417-7751 (cell)  
www.hfg411.com 
 
411 15th Ave N.  
St . Petersburg, FL 33704  
 
Securities offered through J.W. Cole Financial, Inc. Member FINRA/SIPC  
 
Advisory services through J.W. Cole Advisory Group, Inc.  
 
Privileged/Confidential Information may be contained in this message. This electronic mail transmission 
and any document(s) accompanying this transmission is privileged, and may be proprietary in nature. It is 
intended only for the use of the named addressee(s) to which it is directed. If you are not the 
addressee(s) indicated in this message (or responsible for delivery of the message to such person), you 
may not copy or deliver this message to anyone. In such case, you should destroy this message and 
kindly notify the sender by reply email. Please advise us immediately if you or your employer do not 
consent to Internet email for messages of this kind. Opinions, conclusions and other information in this 
message that do not relate to the official business of our firm shall be understood as neither given nor 

http://www.hfg411.com/


endorsed by it. J.W. Cole Financial representatives and J.W. Cole Advisors do not accept orders and/or 
instructions regarding your account by e-mail, voice mail, fax or any alternative method.  
 


